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Domenic Rocco

Program Manager

Waterways and Wetlands

Dept of Environmental Protection
2 East Main St.

Norristown, PA 19401

Dear Sir,

| am writing in support of the Mariner East Il pipeline project that is proposed by Sunoco
Logistics to transport liquid natural gas from Western Pennsylvania to its facilities in Delaware County.

This project represents a tremendous economic benefit to Southeastern Pennsylvania and to
our state as a whole. This pipeline will create jobs all across Pennsylvania, 30,000 during the
construction phase and 400 permanent jobs in Delaware County. Most importantly, having a substantial
supply of low cost natural gas in Southeastern Pennsylvania will stimulate investment in related
businesses that use natural gas as a feedstock thereby stimulating additional employment. All of this
economic activity, both corporate and individual, will increase tax revenue to the Commonwealth and
help to fund our ever increasing state budget. For the first time in over 100 years, Pennsylvania will be
able to compete with the Gulf Coast as an Energy Hub.

Shipping natural gas by pipeline is the safest means of transportation, and Sunoco Logistics has
had an excellent track record of environmental responsibility.

We encourage you to approve Sunoco Logistics application for a DEP permit to construct the
Mariner East ll pipeline.

Yours Truly,
DFT INC.

o/l

David W. Moser
President
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